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IGS 235 - Infrastructure Group Safety Bulletin 
 
 

Liebherr A900 cZW1033 RRV  
 

This bulletin is for the attention of: IMDM’s, HSE Advisors, OTP operators, OTP Planners, 
Project managers. 

 

                

 

Following an incident at Inverness, the use of Liebherr A900 cZW 1033 RRV’s is temporarily 
suspended. This suspension will remain in place until further notice. 

 

The OTP ‘Do Not Use’ list will be updated accordingly; this will affect a total of 41 Machines. 

 

Actions required: 
 
Work that is currently planned using these machines must be re-planned using alternative 
equipment. 
 
 

Issued by: J Allenden, Technology Manager Plant james.allenden@networkrail.co.uk  
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